Music Makers on Wednesday 31st May:

5 – 7 year olds at 14:00 – 15:00
8 – 11 year olds at 15:30 – 17:00
 
During the school holidays, we run free music making sessions for young people – we have two sessions: 5 – 7 year olds and 8 – 11 year olds. The sessions require no musical experience – we do lots of fun warm-ups and musical games, and the young people then get to create their own piece of music together with a visiting artist! Our next upcoming session is on Wednesday 31st May, but we have more sessions throughout the summer: 26th July, 2nd August and 17th August. For more information or to book tickets for the sessions, follow this link to our website: https://brittenpearsarts.org/music-makers.
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